
 
 
 

 

January 28th, 2015 
 

Public Notice 
 

Change in Dates for 
Committee of the Whole Meetings 

 
 

The Committee of the Whole meetings 
scheduled for February 4th and 
March 4th have been moved to 

February 9th and March 9th, 2015.  
Committee of the Whole Meetings 

will commence at 1:30pm.  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Thank you, 
RM of Piney 

 


